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July 28, 2025

Eric Babson

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Attorney General Bonta:

I am concerned about libel by federal agents.

ICE agents have been terrorizing our communities and breaking Cal-

ifornia law in the process. One recent example was the imprisonment of

protesters in LA on invented charges in an apparent effort to stifle dissent.

The false claims of DHS agents have been reviewed by the Guardian and

found to have led to the detention and prosecution of at least five demon-

strators and appear to be why seven of nine felony assault cases filed by

the justice department and promoted by US Attorney General Bondi were

quickly dismissed. Such harassment of Californians must be prosecuted in

state courts. The federal courts and justice department are apparently not

going to act.

Please assure me that you will prosecute federal abuses.

My pride in California derives in part from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


